
The reviewer suggested changing “there were 931 hepatocellular carcinoma patients underwent 

hepatic resection in our department.” to “there were 931 hepatocellular carcinoma patients who 

underwent hepatic resection in our department.” The authors appreciated the reviewer's comments 

and completed the revision according to the comments. 

 


